
Just Around 
 

KINDERGARTEN PARENTS: 
 
Kindergarten Parents please refer to your Kindergarten 
Calendars to see which day your child goes to school.  There 
are several Inservice Days throughout the school year which 
impacts our 6-Day Calendar that may change the day your 
child attends school. 

 
TERRY FOX WALK/RUN:   
 

To honor the legacy of Terry Fox, 
classes participated in a variety of 

activities, including researching and writing 
about the strength and courage that Terry demonstrated.  
Thank you to our École Bobby Bend School Community for 
your generous donations, RWBB donated $1,233.00 to the Terry Fox Foundation.  
 
 

GR. 1 – 4 PROGRESS CONVERSATIONS: 
 
Attention Parents:  Your child’s teacher will contact you regarding scheduling a time for his/her Progress 
Conversation.  Please watch your child’s agenda for more information. 
 

HALLOWEEN AT THE BEND:   
 
RWBB invites all students and staff to come to school in their Halloween costumes on 
Thursday, October 31st.  Students will do a hallway parade for each other beginning at 9:00 
am. Teachers will communicate with parents about in-class activities and treats. 

 
 
ÉCOLE RW BOBBY BEND PAC: 
 
The ÉRWBB Parent Advisory Council is happy to see all our 
returning families and welcome our new ones who have joined us 
this fall.  You have joined an amazing community of children, 
families, and educators here at ÉRWBBS and we are looking 
forward to getting to know you!  We encourage all our families to 
attend our monthly PAC meetings on the second Tuesday of every 
month.  If you are attending in person, no childcare is provided.  
To help support our families, we also have a PAC Facebook group 
where you can connect with other ÉRWBB Families. Our first 
PAC meeting of the year will be October 8th at 6:30 pm in the 
school library.  
  
LET’S SOCK-IT-TO SOCKTOBER: 
 
ÉRWBBS is excited to help support the Main Street Projects’ 7th 
annual Socktober.  In anticipation of the winter months, RWBB has 
set a goal of one new pair of adult socks per student at RWBB.  
We hope to be able to donate 420 pairs of socks which can help 
keep lots of feet dry and warm. We will be collecting new socks 
from October 1 – 24.  Can you spare a pair? 
 
 
 


